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InsertDate
Dear Parent,

According to your child’s IEP, occupational and physical therapy services require a doctor’s order from the student’s physician before therapy can be initiated.  State licensure laws for OT and PT require that a medical doctor’s prescription for services be obtained each year.

You must have a doctor complete and sign the form in order for services to begin.

If you have any questions, please contact the office.

Sincerely,

InsertYourName
